
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

             
Olean Airport hereby announces its proposed Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) 
participation goal of 1.78% for FAA funded contracts/agreements. The proposed goal pertains to 
federal fiscal years 2020 through 2022.   
 
Comments on the DBE goal will be accepted for 30 days from the date of this publication and 
can be sent to the following: 
 
                        Keri Kerper, Community Development Coordinator 

City of Olean 
101 E State St, PO Box 668 
Olean NY 14760 
(716) 376-5648 
kkerper@cityofolean.org 

                                                 
AND 

 
                        Alexander Horton 

DBE/ACDBE Compliance Specialist 
Office of Civil Rights – ACR-4 
Federal Aviation Administration 
Phone: 954-641-6637 
alexander.horton@faa.gov 
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